Wes Williams

4308 Hangar Drive

Lexington KY 40510

859-255-7724

wwilliams@tacair.com

February 1, 2017

Mr. Mark Brand

Lexington Police

150 E. Main St.

Lexington KY 40507

Dear Mr. Mark Brand,

TAC Air is updating all aircraft storage agreements, hangar subleases and office rental agreements. As of February 28, 2017 all previous agreements for N911LP and N912LP at TAC Air LEX will no longer be valid. For your convenience, I have enclosed a new agreement that more accurately reflects current market rates and conditions.

At your earliest convenience and prior to March 1, 2017, please return an executed copy of the enclosed agreement to the address above. If there are questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Thank you for your patronage of TAC Air.

Best regards,

Westley William:

General Manager

TAC Air LEX

A Passion for Service